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These are questions and comments received through the County website and through 
the Strategic Communications email. 

Name:  

Luis Comez 

Contact Information:  

loudogmex.lg@gmail.com 

Received By:  

This comment was received via the County website. 

Subject:  

Duplex 

Comment: 

I live by Pawnee and 127th I don't like the idea of duplexes going in at the corner of Pawnee 
and 127th. I do believe it should be zoned for Houses not Duplexes. For 1 Southeast High 
School is a big school but it over crowded with students. I have seen it and school board 
members are finding ways to lower the numbers. But don't let me forget about the Christa 
McAuliffe Elementary school has too many kids. The school board is already saying for the 
future there will not be expansion and that's for both schools. Two of our roads out here 
have too much traffic for what they are and if you look we have a 4 way stop. In the next 
couple years I don't see us having new roads. I see it's not the right place for these 
Duplexes. 


